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4th October 2021 
Dear Families, 
 
I hope you are all well and your family have enjoyed a pleasant start to the Autumn Term. I am writing to you 
with details on our Y1-Y6 Parents’ Consultations for the week commencing 18th October.   
 
On 3rd September, we shared details on our revised assessment and reporting arrangements for 2021-2022 
(below). We know the sharing of information is valuable to the progress pupils make and so we have aimed to 
continue the open dialogue around your child’s attainment and progress in school. In light of the current 
situation, we have developed the following overview for the year:  

Year 1 – Year 6  

Term  Autumn  Spring  Summer  

Main 
aims 
and 
foci  

 Review of settling into 
the class and year 
expectations;   

 social, emotional 
wellbeing.  

 Review of academic 
attainment, progress 
and targets;  

 social, emotional 
wellbeing.  

 Summary of the year;  
 End of year 

assessments;  
 Social, emotional 

wellbeing;  
 Targets.  

Format  
Online Parent and Teacher 
Consultation to focus on. 

Face-to-face Pupil, Parent, 
Teacher Consultation; 
 
Pupils complete their 
reflections.  

End of Year Report: 
  
Pupils complete their self-
report. 

Ongoing  

Continued open dialogue between parents and staff around attainment and progress (email, phone, 
distanced meeting if required).  

 
As you will know, we will be holding Virtual Parent and Teacher Consultations this Autumn. Some key points 
are below: 

 The booking and video consultation will take place through School Cloud – a system designed for 
Parents’ Consultations. 

 Consultations are scheduled for 10 minutes and the system automatically ends the meeting at that 
duration. As per the grid above, we aim for a continued dialogue around your child’s learning. 
Therefore, please touch base with us if you have additional points to raise.  

 The system will also email you 1 hour before the consultation to remind you of your session.  

 If your child is in Y3 or Y4, the consultation will be with one of the class teachers – not both.   
 
From tomorrow – 5th October at 1pm - please visit: https://shelford.schoolcloud.co.uk to book your 
consultation. You will be required to enter some details to match your child to the school’s systems. After this, 
you will be able to book a consultation. If you have any queries, please do get in touch.  
 
With best wishes, 
Chris Grey 
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